From: Neal, Conor

To: Ryan Suennen

Cc: Carey, Angela J - DNR; Killian, James - DNR; Jeff Danko; Richard L. Mator; Joseph Janeczek
Subject: RE: Quarterly Progress Report Tyco Quarter 1

Date: Friday, April 27, 2018 9:24:53 AM

Attachments: imaqge002.png

Ryan,

Thank you for submitting the 2018 Q1 Progress Report. My only comment is:

In the Schedule of Upcoming Activities, Tyco states it intends to “Implement the remaining storm
water management and storm sewer improvements.” Please add performance sampling to evaluate
the performance of the storm water improvements against baseline data from the October 2015
outfall investigation report, as agreed to in Tyco’s November 4, 2016 Response to EPA Review of
“Stanton Street Stormwater Improvement Plan dated September 7, 2016.”

Please let me know if you have questions.

Thank you,
Conor
312-886-7193

From: Ryan Suennen [mailto:ryan.suennen@jci.com]

Sent: Tuesday, April 17, 2018 8:50 AM

To: Neal, Conor <Neal.Conor@epa.gov>

Cc: Carey, Angela J - DNR <Angela.Carey@wisconsin.gov>; JAMES.KILLIAN@WISCONSIN.GOV; Jeff
Danko <jeff.danko-ext@jci.com>; Richard L. Mator <richard.mator@jci.com>; Joseph Janeczek
<joseph.janeczek@jci.com>

Subject: Quarterly Progress Report Tyco Quarter 1

Hi Conor,

Attached is the Quarterly Progress Report for the first calendar quarter of 2018. | apologize for this
being a day late, the site was closed for safety reasons yesterday as Marinette received 20” of
snowfall from Saturday through Sunday.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns,

Thanks,

Ryan Suennen | Environmental Field Projects | Johnson Controls International plc, Marinette Operations
One Stanton Street, Marinette, WI 54143
Tel: +1-715-735-7411 x73025 | Mobile: +1-715-587-6670

ryan.suennen@JCl.com
Johnson ‘;ﬂ[’
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THIS MESSAGE MAY CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL. The information contained in, or attached to, this
message is intended solely for the use of the specific person(s) named above. If you are not the intended recipient then you have received this
communication in error and are prohibited from review, retransmission, taking any action in reliance upon, sharing the content of, disseminating or
copying this message and any of the attachments in any way. If you have received this communication in error, please contact the sender immediately
and promptly delete this message from all types of media and devices. Thank you.



